
 

 

Fresno Unified School District 

Office of Communications 

2309 Tulare Street ~ Fresno, CA 93721~ (559) 457-3733 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

#20.8.7.2 
 
Contact:  Vanessa Ramirez, Public Information Officer 
                 Vanessa.ramirez1@fresnounified.org 
                 Cell: (559) 443-9644 

                                                 

MEDIA ADVISORY  

Superintendent and Board President to Discuss Start of School Year 

 

What:   District leaders will provide more details on the 2020-21 academic year   

 

When:   Monday, Aug. 10, 2020 

               1:30 p.m.  

 

How:  Livestreamed on Facebook and www.fresnounified.org 

 

Superintendent Bob Nelson, board President Keshia Thomas and other trustees will discuss plans 

for the new school year as students and staff prepare to return – fully online – on Aug. 17. 

 

Media interested in attending should R.S.V.P. to communications@fresnounified.org by 11 a.m. 

Monday, Aug. 10.  A Microsoft Teams invite will be sent to that individual’s email prior to the 

press conference.  
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